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March 28,1996

Mr. Steve Zecola
GO Telecommunications
201 N Union Street, Suite 410
Alexandria,VA 22314

Dear Steve,

I wanted to send you a brief note having seen the drop in your bidding. I wanted to let you
know that I believe that many of us in the wireless industry owe you a personal debt of
thanks for your many efforts in getting the PCS process to this point. I personally believe
that you have single handedly delivered many of the advancements that allowed the PCS
auctions to ever occur. I believe that you and the staffat GO led the charge in the area for
the past several years. For those of us on the periphery, I believe that our ability to grow
our business reflect the success you achieved in the regulatory and lobbying process, and
for that we owe you many thanks.

I offer you my best wishes in your progress at GO and if there is anything I can do to
assist you in that effiort, or others, please feel free to call. I believe that you will have a

significant role to play as this rather strange bidding process evolves. Best personal
regards.
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